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Rachel Moll earned a B.A. in Speech, Language and Hearing Sciences 
from the University of Colorado in 2003. After graduation, Rachel 
moved to San Diego, where she worked as a speech-language pathology 
assistant at a non-public agency for children with autism, focusing on 
community based services. She also worked at an elementary school and 
a middle school for La Mesa-Spring Valley Unified School District. 
After gaining experience, Rachel went to graduate school in Waco, TX. 
She earned her M.S. in Communication Sciences and Disorders from 
Baylor University in 2010. She moved to Reno to complete her last 
graduate internship at Renown Rehabilitation Hospital and to be closer 
to family. She has worked at The Continuum since graduating in 2010, 
servicing both pediatric and adult clients. Rachel is a member of the 
American Speech-Language Hearing Association and the Nevada 
Speech-Language Hearing Association. 


